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Correspondence. Letter from John Prince, parliamentarian in Montreal, to
John McKay, merchant (1848) against the proposed compensation for losses
suffered by the inhabitants during the troubles of 1837-1838 (an event that
would eventually lead to the burning of the parliament building).
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Date 1848

Medium and Support ink, paper
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